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Increased Internet Bandwidth

Through an agreement with our Internet Service Provider, ITS has increased the Internet bandwidth
from 60 to 100 Mbps. We hope this increase will help alleviate some of the congestion problems that
we have encountered in recent semesters.

We are also exploring long-term solutions to further increase our Internet bandwidth.

Submitted by: Gary Roberts
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Introducing PrintSmart Program

Recently a meeting was held in Nevin's Theater to introduce a new program called PrintSmart to
purchase toners and printer cartridges at a discounted price from Toshiba Business Solutions using an
easy-to-use Web portal.

For those of you who could not attend, I am attaching the brochure that was available at the meeting.

The meeting informed the attendees about the program, how it worked, what savings they would see,
environmental practices, standardization, and how to order online.

Should you have any questions regarding this program please contact Procurement Services at x2698.
Attachment: PrintSmart Brochure
Submitted by: Sue Peck
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Seniors - Graduation Announcements Available

Graduation announcements and envelopes are available for pick-up at the Campus Center Desk, Center
for Student Involvement.

Submitted by: Cheryl Monroe
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Artstream Nomadic Gallery

Please check out next week's activities surrounding the visit of AU alumni and their mobile gallery in
the attachment.

Attachment: alfred_poster_(3)1.pdf
Submitted by: Kevin Jacobs
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Residence Hall Tour

Wednesday, March 31, at 6 p.m.

The Residence Hall Council will be giving tours of the majority of the residence halls to help students
in their decisions about housing for the next academic year. Please meet outside the Brick at 6 p.m.

sharp. We will be touring The Brick, Kruson, Ann's House, Joel's House, The Suites, and Bartlett Hall.
For more information, please contact me at zjgl@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Zachary Grosser
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2010 Marlin Miller Outstanding Seniors
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Congratulations to our 2010 Marlin Miller Outstanding Seniors, Emily Tobin and Tom Fleming.

Emily and Tom were selected out of a field of 23 candidates. 49 nominations overall were received
from faculty, staff, and students - thank you all for your time and energy in recognizing our excellent
seniors.

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter
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Real World, Real Money Workshop

Do you want to be paid for your true value after graduation? Negotiate your salary! Once you get that
paycheck, do you know who FICA is and why they're taking your money? Learn about personal
budgeting!

On Tuesday, March 30 from 5:30-7:30 p.m. at the WLC, join Jill Crandall from the CDC and Julia
Overton-Healy from the WLC for this salary negotiation and personal budgeting workshop.

This event is free, but space is limited. To reserve your spot, contact us at 871.2971 or
wic@alfred.edu.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster
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AU Summer Programs

This year our summer schedule includes a wide variety of academic institutes, sports camps and day
camps for high school and pre-high-school aged kids, including several brand-new programs.

A list of this year's offerings, along with information regarding discounts for the children and
grandchildren of AU faculty and staff, is attached.

Please visit the Summer Programs Web site for further information. If you have any questions, feel
free to contact us at 871.2612 or via e-mail to summerpro@alfred.edu.

Link: AU Summer Programs Website
Attachment: Summer Programs Flyer
Submitted by: Melody McLay
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Lost and Found

If you have an item you lost or found, please post it on the Lost and Found Board using the link
below.

Link: Lost and Found Board
Submitted by: Judy Linza

back to top Send Email Reminder

Anton Flint to Discuss Classroom Technology 3/30/10
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ITS is pleased to continue its lecture and discussion series though the Spring semester. On Tuesday,
March 30, Anton Flint, AU's Classroom Technology Specialist, will give a presentation on classroom
equipment. He will discuss the items available in ITS lending, and go over set-up procedures for
projectors and other equipment.

The presentation will be conversational in nature; participants are encouraged to ask questions and
discuss any classroom equipment concerns they may have.

All students, faculty, and staff are welcome to attend, but seating is limited. The presentation will be
held on March 30 from 12:20 to 1:10 p.m. in 306 Perlman Hall. If you are planning to attend, please
contact Meghanne Freivald at 871.2363 or via e-mail.

Submitted by: Meghanne Freivald
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Services Wednesday for Mary K. Lewis

Mary K Lewis, a former long-time employee in the Registrar's office at Alfred University, died Sunday.
March 28, 2010, at the age of 96. Calling hours are 5-7 p.m. Tuesday at the Dagon Funeral Home in
Hornell. A Mass of Christian Burial will be celebrated at 11 am Wednesday at St. Jude's Chapel in
Alfred.

Link: Mary K. Lewis obituary

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius
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Census Forms Due April 1

Recently, the Census Bureau placed a box of extra census forms in the Powell Campus Center
mailroom. This mesage is to clarify the issue of which students need to submit 2010 Census
questionnaires.

If you live on campus (residence halls, special interest housing, etc.), you do not need to submit a
census form of any kind. Alfred University will submit your census information for you.

If you live off campus and have not received a census form either by mail or delivered you your home,
you must submit a census questionnaire. Questionnaires can be found in the Powell Campus Center
mailroom.

In addition to English, forms available in the mailroom are printed in Spanish, Chinese, Korean,
Vietnamese, and Russian. These forms are restocked weekly.

If you have any questions regarding the 2010 Census, please call toll-free (866) 872-6868, or visit us
on the Web at http://2010.census.gov.
Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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Blood Drive - Thank You & Results

Thank you to everyone who volunteered or donated during last week's Red Cross Blood Drive,
coordinated by our Human Resources staff. Congrats to our 14 first-time donors!

We had 73 presenting donors and collected 67 productive units (50 whole blood and 17 double red cell
donors)
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Among our four blood drives on campus this year, we collected 353 pints, which the Red Cross
estimates will save 1,079 lives.

Thank you!
Submitted by: Kathy Woughter
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Applications Welcome for The Women's Leadership Academy

The Women's Leadership Academy welcomes applications for the new Fall 2010 Academy cohort.
Academy members study, practice, improve their leadership, build confidence, acquire important
professional skills, receive mentoring, and have special experiences, such as field trips, conferences,
paid internships, etc.

The Academy requirements can be completed in one year, although some students choose to extend
their experience over several more semesters. Please visit www.alfred.edu/wlc/academ... for
information and instructions for how to apply.

Applications are due no later than the first Monday in May; those received earlier than deadline will get
priority consideration. Please call the WLC at 607.871.2971 if you have questions.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster
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Reunion 2010

Reunion 2010!

Alumni please join us for Alfred University Reunion June 11-13, 2010!

Everyone is welcome with a special invitation being extended to - Alfred's Golden Saxons and the
classes of: 1960, 1965, 1970, 1975, 1980, 1985, 1990, 1995, 2000, 2005, AKO, Lambda, ZBT and

Alumni Admissions Staff.

Contact us at the Office of Alumni and Community Relations 607.871.2144 or visit us on the Web:
www.alfred.edu/alumni/reg....

We have a great weekend planned with activities for all ages and interests. Keep an eye on your
mailbox for information on the Alumni and Friends of Football Golf Tournament, 5K Run/Walk and
Youth Program.

Let's get together again at AU!

Link: Reunion 2010 Registration
Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni
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Chicago Area Event

Attention Chicago Area Alumni, Parents and Friends!

Alfred University Alumni Judith 'Lasker' Kaufman '63 invites you to a reception at her home to gather
and renew friendships. AU President Charles Edmondson will be in attendance to share what's new at
the University.

Wednesday, April 7, 2010
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6 to 8 p.m.
Streeterville Penthouse Apartment
Chicago, IL

There is no registration fee for this event. Please RSVP by Friday, April 2 and/or direct any questions
to the Alumni and Community Relations Office by phone at 607.871.2144; by fax at 607.871.2391; by
e-mail at alumni@alfred.edu; or visit www.alfred.edu/alumni/reg.... Driving directions will be
provided.

Link: www.alfred.edu/register
Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni
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Concert: Southern Tier Symphony Chamber Strings'Bach's Feast

Tuesday, March 30 at 7 p.m.
The Southern Tier Symphony Chamber Strings, under the direction of music director John Whitney
Nancy Howe Auditorium at the David A. Howe Public Library, 155 N. Main St., Wellsville

The ensemble consists of 12 string players and pianist Nancy Hefti with the addition of two local
sopranos. Annamaria Myers, a music teacher in the Port Allegany, PA schools, has made numerous
solo vocal appearances in the Twin Tiers region and was a finalist for the Schorr Prize in Voice at the
Croswell Opera House in Adrian, Michigan. Alexa Campbell, a student at Portville High School, has
performed with touring companies as well as with the Chautauqua Opera, Olean Community Theatre,
and at the Lancaster Opera House.

Selections by the Chamber Strings will include "Prelude to the Deluge" by Camille St. Saens, a brief
symphony by Johann Stamitz, and the Bach "Arioso." The two guest vocal soloists will perform "Panis
Angelicus" by Cesar Franck and "You Raise Me Up" by Brendan Graham and Rolf Lovland.

This library-sponsored concert is free and open to everyone.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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Allegany County Older Driver Assistance Network

Please join us for the upcoming Allegany County Older Driver Assistance Network meeting:
Date: Monday, April 19, 2010

Time: 9-10 a.m.

Location: Board Room, 1st Floor

Jones Memorial Hospital

Wellsville, New York 14895

The Allegany County Older Driver Assistance Network will provide a continuum of resources and
assistance related to the mobility needs of Allegany County residents, families, caregivers and other
concerned community members.

Please contact Helen Evans at 585.593.5223, ext. 11 with questions, concerns or for further
information. Please share this information with colleagues who may be interested in participating in
this project. This initiative is made possible through grant funding from the New York State Office for
the Aging-Community Empowerment Grant.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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